
 
 

 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT  
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

December 9, 2022 

 

Eric Breun 

Transcend Wireless 

10 Industrial Avenue, Suite 3 

Mahwah, NJ 07430 

ebreun@transcendwireless.com  

 

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-119-210917 - T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunications facility located at 47 Inwood Road, Rocky Hill, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Eric Breun: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 

construction time submitted on behalf of T-Mobile, for the above-referenced exempt modification 

request, dated December 6, 2022.  

 

Pursuant to Condition No. 7 of the Council’s decision letter dated November 15, 2021, the 

Council hereby grants an extension of time until November 15, 2023 to complete construction.   

 

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should T-

Mobile decide not to proceed with construction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/IN/emr 
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From: Breun, Eric <ebreun@transcendwireless.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 11:52 AM 
To: Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: Re: Council Decision Letter for EM-T-MOBILE-119-210917 (Inwood Road, Rocky Hill) 
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open 
any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Afternoon,  
 
Please see the attached extension request for this approved T-Mobile modification request.  If 
any additional information is needed, please let me know so I can get that over to you.  Thank 
you! 
 
On Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 4:26 PM Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov> wrote: 
  

Please see the attached correspondence. 

 

Evan Robidoux 
Clerk Typist 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
--  
Eric Breun 
Site Acquisition Agent 
Transcend Wireless 
1 International Blvd. Suite 400 
Mahwah NJ 07495 
201-658-7728 
 

mailto:ebreun@transcendwireless.com
mailto:Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov
mailto:Siting.Council@ct.gov
mailto:Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov

		2022-12-09T12:58:56-0800
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




